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The Beacon 

The next General Meeting is  on February 25, 2015.  See you there! 

Watch the website for upcoming events! 
Get your Tickets to the Irish Shindig, more information inside. 

If you have a new email address, please send it to us at  
kofc@stalbertcouncil4742.ca 

 

Grand Knights Report 
 

As I write this Valentine's Day is right around the corner and love is in the air. 
As we spend time with our loved ones let's not forget about the widows of our 
Brother Knights.  This time can be lonely for many of them as they are alone. 
Hopefully we can make some time in our busy lives for those that are 
alone.  With lent around the corner I think this would be a great time to pray 
and refocus on what is truly important for our order.  
 

During our advent dinner we passed the hat to raise some funds for Dominique 
Fayant and we were able to raise $650 for this family and in helping them get 
their home retrofitted to help him be mobile. The goal was to fundraise $15000 
with the silent auction and private donation. They surpassed this and raised 
over $17000 for this worthy cause  
 

Our Mardis Gras Dance was once again a huge success thanks to all the mem-
bers that went above and beyond for this event. Most notably our Deputy Grand 
Knight Gerry Buccini.  
 

We can now focus on the next event that is coming up and that is the Irish Shin-
dig. Start asking for tickets now and help support this great event.  
 

Let us never forget our fallen brothers and keep them in our prayers.  
 

 

Br. Dan ChauvetBr. Dan ChauvetBr. Dan ChauvetBr. Dan Chauvet    
Grand Knight, Council 4742 



 

 

Please bring a copy of this Beacon to the next regular meeting so that you can more fully participate in the  
readings, meditation and prayers. If you are unable to attend please reflect on the readings in your own way. 



 

Good  

of the  

Order 

    Obtain your Grocery Gift Cards  before or after Mass 
 

Remember that Grocery cards are available, and we are more dependant on our projects be-
cause of the  absence of  income from Casinos and Bingos.  Grocery Cards are available at 
the back of the Church and at meetings.  You may contact Br. Gerry at 780-459-7384 or  
Br. Frank at 780-459-7941 

PANCAKE BREAKFASTSPANCAKE BREAKFASTSPANCAKE BREAKFASTSPANCAKE BREAKFASTS    
    

Please remember that the first Sunday of every month is our Pan-
cake Breakfast. Meet us downstairs after Mass for breakfast.  This 
is a good opportunity to meet new parishioners and old friends..  
 
We are in need of volunteers; with many hands we make light 
work!  The event  must be set up, and while the servers are busy 
in the front, ongoing cleanup and work in the kitchen has to be 
done. This allows the work to be finished sooner after the event. 

The following Brothers passed away 
in 2014  ( Jan 1 –  Dec 31 ) :  
Br. Gerald Turgeon 
Br. Allan Stephenson 
Br. William Webb 
Br. Al Brewer 
Br. David Biollo 

We need your help in keeping our records up to date. 
 
We need to know of any changes to your phone number or address or email address so we can 
keep you informed of club activities.   
 

If you know of a member who is ill or has passed away so we can remember them in our 
prayers.  We are also interested if a member is hospitalized or in palliative care.  

Funeral Preplanning SeminarFuneral Preplanning SeminarFuneral Preplanning SeminarFuneral Preplanning Seminar    
The funeral preplanning session will be held on March 4, 2015 at Connelly Mckinley Funeral Home 
in St.  Albert.  This is an information session and those attending are not obligated in any way. 
The presenter will donate $10.00 to the council for each person that attends. 
Please respond to Gerry Woodlock at 780-498-0693 or email gwoodlock@telus.net by March 2, 
2015 so they can plan the refreshments. 



IRISH PARTY FUNDRAISER   
 
FRIDAY, MARCH 13, 2015  
 
     This year’s event will carry a different 
name. I think that “Hooly” might have 
sent the wrong message so the Committee 
will begin planning with a new name. I 
was disappointed that no one came for-
ward to assist with the planning, so upon 
discussion with the CWL, we will work 
together for this year’s event and split the 
profits at the end. I am presently negotiat-
ing with an Irish Band complete with tin 
whistle and other Irish music makers. 
This three-piece band is known in the Ed-
monton area and has received good re-
views. So it should be another great 
“party”.  
 

BUT!!! It will only be successful with 
your support by attending the activity. 
Fun and games, music and food...and all 
for our great causes. 

 
Br. Gerry Buccini, 
 Deputy Grand Knight 

The following Brothers are The following Brothers are The following Brothers are The following Brothers are     
new members to our Council:new members to our Council:new members to our Council:new members to our Council:    
Br. Ted Augustyn 
Br. Emmanual Aguilar 

Br. David Fraser 
Br. Kelvin Lien 
Antonio Carrascoso 

The following Brothers obtained their 4The following Brothers obtained their 4The following Brothers obtained their 4The following Brothers obtained their 4thththth    Degree:Degree:Degree:Degree:    
Br.Raymond St. Martin 
Br. James Scott 
Br. Urban Stang 
Br. John Onyskiw 
Br.Daniel Chauvet 
Br.Marc Lambertus 

The following Brothers transferred to our Council:The following Brothers transferred to our Council:The following Brothers transferred to our Council:The following Brothers transferred to our Council:    
Br. Brian Rogers  Fr. Edward Kosa 
Br. Raymond Boutin  Br. Dana McArthur 
Br. Jerome Mensink  Br. Mark Guevarra 
Br. Craig Chorzempa  Br. Daniel Chauvet 

The following changes occurred in 2014 .The following changes occurred in 2014 .The following changes occurred in 2014 .The following changes occurred in 2014 .    


